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Loon Lake Association (LLA)  
The Loon Lake Association is a non-profit volunteer organization that works in a variety of 

ways to protect and preserve the environmental quality of the Loon Lake watershed as well as plan 
and promote social activity inside the resident community. 

The LLA also serves to provide pertinent information to its members through the Loon 
Lake Link newsletter published four times a year.  To become a member and receive the newsletter, 
the annual directory and decal, send your dues of $30.00 per year to the treasurer of the LLA.​  

We encourage you to become involved in the LLA by contributing some of your time or 
talents by serving on a committee or helping submit articles of news that may be of interest to our 
members. 

The annual meeting of the LLA for all cottage owners is held on the last Saturday of May at 
4:00 pm at the Loon Lake Chapel.  The meeting is a great opportunity to meet other residents and 
find out what is happening on the lake.  The LLA Board of Directors meets regularly throughout 
the year. 

 
Loon Lake Association Board Officers 

President Joseph Harrington    Vice Pres. Joanne Bennett  
Secretary Sharon Mitchell      Treasurer Cindie Harrington  

 
Loon Lake Association Board Members 

Nancy Freeland, Maryalice Kilbourne, Barbara McCarthy,  
Ted Neufang, Marsha Wallace 

 
News Correspondent, Editor Loon Lake Link & Directory 

    Maryalice Kilbourne loonlake14826@yahoo.com 
 

All contact information for Loon Lake Association  
Board Officers and Members is available in the Loon Lake Annual Directory. 

All Loon Lake Association members receive the Annual Directory 
 each spring at the Annual Meeting. 
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